
       
 
 
 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM     October 11, 2010 
 
TO: Ken Sanchez, President, City Council   
 
FROM: Richard J. Berry, Mayor 
 
SUBJECT:  Recognizing the importance of Kirtland Air Force Base and Sandia National 
Laboratories in the defense of the United States and the Economic Impact that it has on the City 
of Albuquerque.  

 
The attached resolution for your consideration expresses the appreciation the City of  
Albuquerque has to Kirtland Air Force Base and Sandia National Labs and  
acknowledges the contribution they have made to our local economy and freedom.  
 
This request is forwarded to the Council for its consideration and approval.   
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